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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

ethantbrown@gmail.com
Thursday, January 14, 2010 2:42 PM
EP, RegComments
RE: Comments on 25 PA. CODE CH. 95-Wastewater Treatment Requirements

Dear Secretary Hanger,

Please do something about the drilling in NEPA that's ruining the water in neighboring
communities and will ruin our water soon. My father has lived and done business here all his
life and now he's looking for places to move to. It's only a matter of time before something
gets spilled (like the toxic cocktail of chemicals used for fraccing, the gas companies won't
tell us what's in them) or something leaks and ruins our water.

Even with all the money coming into the area from the gas wells, you can't just buy clean
ground water. It's going to make people sick or drive people out of this area for good.
Please do whatever you can to help prevent this.

Sincerely,

Ethan Brown
306 Avery Station Road
Tunkhannock, PA 18657
570-687-5290
ethantbrown(a)gmail. com


